
PLANNING SUB-COMMITTEE 
Thursday 30th June 2016 

- ADDENDUM TO AGENDA – 

 
 

Item 6.1 – Addendum for 770a London Road, Thornton Heath CR7 6JB 
 
The officer’s report in Paragraph 1.1 stated that the application is being reported to 
committee because the ward councillor (Cllr Stuart King) made representations in 
accordance with the Committee Consideration Criteria. Paragraph 6.3 of the report 
also stated that Councillor Stuart King is objecting to the development. 
 
Councillor King had initially objected on grounds of inadequate arrangements for 
waste storage and disposal has been provided.  The applicant had since submitted 
amended plans (DP/2712/PP/REV A/01, DP/2712/PP/REV A/02) showing provision 
of temporary storage of refuse on the site addressing this concern. 
 
In light of this, Councillor King has formally withdrawn his referral/objection.  
 

 


